
My husband and I are landlords in Multnomah County.  We oppose HB 2004-A.  We have prided 
ourselves with keeping our rent lower than most everyone as we appreciate our renters.  We 
purchased rental houses as our retirement and if this bill passes you will be making it extremely 
hard for us if we ever decide to sell. 
 
Clyde and Judith Horney 
 


